June 2024

Parents and/or Guardians:

We are pleased to inform you that the inspection results have confirmed the absence of
any known asbestos-containing materials within the school building. This outcome aligns
with our commitment to maintaining a safe and healthy environment for our students,
teachers, and staff.

Our school prioritizes the safety and welfare of everyone within our community, and we

will continue to take proactive measures to uphold these standards. If you have any
further questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out.

Kind regards,

hristine Oliver
Head of School
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